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UNM Hospitals Board of Trustees 

Closed Session Retreat 
 
 

 
The University of New Mexico Hospitals Board of Trustees will hold a Closed Session Retreat on 
Friday, January 24, 2020 at 9:00 AM at the Sandia Resort and Conference Center in the 
Roadrunner A Conference Room, Albuquerque, NM.   
 
The meeting will be closed to the public, pursuant to Section 10-15-1H NMSA 1978, Comp., as 
amended, for discussion of matters involving strategic and long-range business plans or trade 
secrets of UNMH pursuant to Section 10-15-1H (9), NMSA.  The Board certifies that no other 
items will be discussed, nor will actions be taken. 
 
Individuals who are disabled and require the services of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign 
language interpreter or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in a 
meeting of the UNM Hospitals Board of Trustees should contact the Office of   Public Affairs, 
(505) 272-3322, at least one week prior to the meeting. Public documents, including the agenda 
and minutes, can be provided in various accessible formats by the Office of Public Affairs. 
 

 
 
 
Kate Becker, MPH, JD, FACHE 
Chief Executive Officer 
UNM Hospitals 

 
 
 
 


